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Daniel Roberts

From: Robyn Glance <rglance@mcsp.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 3:32 PM
To: Daniel Roberts; Surveyor Jeff Allen
Cc: Bobbie Russell; Barbara Hanes Burke; Tamra Bradshaw-Sheller
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Project ID 1337631

Good Afternoon, 
This is a written summary of our outreach efforts to the neighbors surrounding 929 Old Hollow Road informing them of 
the rezoning request. 
  
On May 14, 2024, we mailed 49 letters to the property owners in the general area surrounding our property informing 
them of the proposed rezoning and asking them to contact us by May 31 if they had any questions or concerns to 
express.  We heard back from 3 individuals who had questions about why we were having it rezoned and what was 
going to happen to the church property once it was rezoned.  I answered the emails and returned the phone call 
responding to all their questions.  I also reached out via email to Barbara Burke and Tamra Bradshaw-Sheller. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or if anything else is needed.  We look forward to the Planning Board 
meeting on June 13th. 
  
Robyn F. Glance  
Chief Financial Officer 
Moravian Church in America, Southern Province 
336-793-0093 
rglance@mcsp.org 
  
Upcoming Out of Office: 
June 3 & 4 
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